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purpose

The Howler strives to inform, educate,
and entertain the student body of
Monarch High School as a studentproduced newspaper and open forum
for student expression and opinions.
Expression made by students in The
Howler is not an expression of Boulder
Valley School District Board policy and
the School District and its employees
are immune from any civil or criminal
action based on any expression made or
published by students in The Howler.
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STAFF

This new
magazine is a
reflection of us,
not as a staff
but as a school,
the physical
expression of
what it means
to be a Monarch
Coyote. Between
us, here on
the paper,
our website
(mhshowler.com),
and the Mosaic
Yearbook, we
strive to tell the
stories that live
between these
brick walls. We
tell these stories
because they
matter to us as
students, staff,
family, friends,
and even rivals.
We tell these
stories in full
color because we
aren’t black and
white. We tell
these stories to
prove that there
are people who
give a damn.
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The Howler reserves the right to refuse
advertising which does not adhere to the
publication’s standards, particularly in
reerence to good taste and to products
and/or services that are illegal and/or
immoral for the majoirty of high school
readers.
Guest contributions sent to The Howler
which do not adhere to the publication’s
standards may be turned down for
publication.
contact info mhshowler@gmail.com
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